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Follow @witneyroadruns
WRR Newsletter for Monday 21st September 2020
Chairman's Report
Last Thursday's Club session saw the biggest turnout of runners since lockdown, we had 60 runners (and walkers) out there, a huge undertaking for the committee.
So a big up to all the runners as well, going to their designated numbers, following instructions with masks and social distancing and trying not to socialise too much. The on going situation is not looking good, so please be aware when turning up at the sessions.

It is very important we remain Vigilant and pay attention to our surroundings, and behave in a responsible way, and be seen to be acting properly. This is essential for us to maintain Club Nights in the future.

With dark nights looming dig out those high vis tops and run lights, more essential whilst we are at West Witney.

Well done to everyone that took part in the last Virtual Motivation race, I am sure there will be more races to come.
John Mac

Chairman
Not Parkrun Report

It’s Sunday evening and I’m celebrating Witney Parkrun, being top of the UK Not Parkrun with a new record 619 when I went to bed LOL.

Motivating runners and walkers to engage in a fun virtual event is both rewarding and a emotional rollercoaster.

I know I can be a bit intense and obsessive. But I can never do things by half.
It’s been a fantastic week to see so many old and new Witney Roadrunners getting out and about.

It’s been noticed by so many not running people I know, they’ve asked me what’s going on. Of course I’ve told them to sign up and join us.

Every week I think should I stop or carry on until normal Parkrun returns.
At the present time I’ll continue whilst I have the support of Dan and Tamsyn.
Of course without the support of all The Witney Parkrunner’s and Witney Roadrunners,who have exercised and logged their times, none of this would of happened.

We have made history together.

Should we try for 697 next week?

Love to you all,
A Very Happy Old Crabby xx 

Results
Sunday 6th September

Milton Keynes Reimagined Marathon

David Cadywould

3:53:47

Saturday 19th September

Derwentwater Dawdle – Very tough off raod event 23.91 miles, 4409 ft elevation

Anne Rouget

7:55:52

NTMSBR5 (Not The Mota-vation Stratford Brake Race 5).

Tom Grantham

25:31


Nick Dalton


25:47


Lisa Kay


26:43


David Cadywould

26:55


Sally Howard


27:50

Margaret Mason

28:10


Dan Wymer


28:12


Fraser Howard

28:38


Graham Ferris

29:27


Andy Green


29:42

Lucy Harris


30.41

Paul Ainslie


34:10


Sharon Christie

34:13


Kirsty Yates


36:23


Kate Princep


36:49


Louise Henderson

37:00


Lynn Wallen


39:50


Lisa Holland


40:34


John McCormac

40:34


Anna Flory


41:05


Martin Crabb


58:00

Sunday 20th September

New Forest Half Marathon

Antony Beardsley

2:22:22

This week

Tuesday 22nd September
Efforts: 10+ Hills of Witney, please check Spond
Tuesday 22nd September
On arrival please go to your numbered cone, see list below:

Group 1 (cone1)
Mark J
Chris E
Jess R
David C
Craig G

Group 2 (cone2)
Sally H
Graham LG
Dan W
Lisa B

Group 3 (cone3)
Jamie J
James H
Conrad B
Jo H

Group 4 (cone4)
Rhiannon J
Jessica W
Jade H
Lisa H

Group 5 (cone5)
Tracey M
Tabitha D
Paul R
Jessica E
Jane CM
Sally M

Group 6 (cone6)
Sharon C
Hannah W
Trevor J
Tamsyn W
Nigel M
Linda F

The groups are purely to ensure “the rule of 6” is met.
Only one rep on Curbridge Road and Tower Hill. On Moorland Close stop at the garages and do not run on the path up to Davenport Road.
Don’t forget your face covering 
 

Thursday 24th September
Information will be sent via Spond.
Contacts
If you need any further information please contact:-

Chairman


John McCormac
Secretary


Lyn Hopkins
Membership


Paul Rushby
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Andy Church
Newsletter


Graham Le Good 
Andy Church
Tuesday sessions

Graham Le Good
Thursday Routes

Bertie Field
Short Run Rota

Andy Church
Junior Rota


Fraser Howard

Website


Ian Fowler

WRR Club Kit


Lyn Hopkins

Junior Club


Mike Miles
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